
From:  Joaquin Vila 

To: Curtin, Elizabeth;  Darrell Mullins 

Date:  Tuesday, May 15, 2007 1:59:16 PM 

Subject:  Draft of bylaws for UAAC 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

As per the Faculty Senate's decision on its April 10, 2007 meeting, the University 

Academic Assessment Committee (UAAC) completed today the process of writing  a 

draft of bylaws to make UAAC a standing committee of the Senate. The same was 

approved today at UAAC's last meeting of the year. I am forwarding the same to 

both of you as outgoing and incoming presidents of the Senate for your consideration 

and action as appropriate. 

  

If in need of further assistance on this matter (until July 15), please feel free 

to contact me when convenient. 

  

Cordially, 

  

Joaquin S. Vilá 

Chair UAAC 2006-07 

  

  

  

  

 

Joaquín S. Vilá, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor & Special Asst. to Provost 

   for Instructional Assessment 

Department of English 

Holloway Hall #348 

Salisbury University 

1101 Camden Ave. 

Salisbury, MD 21801-6860 

Tel. 410-546-6214 

Fax  410-548-2142 

jsvila@salisbury.edu 

 

 

CC: Tom Jones;  UAAC 06-07 


